
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                          Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

 
 

Monday 11th December 2023 

 
Mason Moor Fun Fair 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
On Tuesday 12th December, Charles Coles Family Funfair is visiting Mason Moor School.  Each class will get 
to spend 30 mins at the mini fair.  Parent(s)/Carer(s) are invited to come and share the fun with your 
child(ren).  Please see below the allocated slots for year group.  You do not have to pay for your child(ren) 
to go on the rides as this is a thank you to all of our parent(s) and carer(s) from Team Mason Moor.   
 

 
 

Time 1230-1300 1300-1330 1330-1400 1400-1430 1430-1500 1500-1530 

Year Group Year 4 Year 2 Year 3 Year 5 EYFS Year 1 

    Maple Class The Ark Year 6 

   
 
If you are coming to school to meet your child(ren) please access site through the main gate and go around 
the side of the building by main reception where a member of the team will be waiting to greet you.  Children 
will go back to class after their session other than those that are completing their session at 1500 and 1530.  
Parents of children in EYFS, The Ark, Year 1 and Year 6 can take their child home after their session. 
 
There is a change to the dinner menu tomorrow.  Children eligible for free school meals and those that pay 
for a meal will receive a packed lunch prepared by the kitchen.  All children will be eating their lunches in 
their classrooms as the hall is being used for our attendance reward day.   
 
Hot food is being served to all children from 2pm, there is a choice of a hot dog or margherita pizza, this is 
going to be served to children by the teaching teams. 
 
We hope that you and your child(ren) come and have a wonderful afternoon with us at the fair.   
 
Warm Regards 
 
 
Mrs. L Rayner 
School Business Manager 


